
Craver Patti ý--•
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Logan, Dennis
Wednesday, De mber 19, 2012 1:24 PM
Wong, Melanie
FW: Pilgrim Informal Consultation Letter
Pilgrim NLAA.pdf

Melanie,

Here is the email and letter from NMFS that concluded the informal consultation and found that operation of Pilgrim is
not likely to adversely affect any listed species. The letter itself is ADAMS number ML12145A072.

Dennis

From: Julie Crocker [mailto:'julie.crockernoaa.gov]
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 2:43 PM
To: Balsam, Briana; Logan, Dennis; Smith, Maxwell
Cc: Julie Williams; Mark Murray-Brown
Subject: Pilgrim Informal Consultation Letter

Hi all -

Attached is our signed informal consultation letter. We have concluded that the continued operation of Pilgrim
is not likely to adversely affect any listed species and will have no effect to right whale critical habitat. It is my
understanding that NMFS Headquarters has alerted Rep. Markey's office that the consultation has been
completed and that they will provide a copy of the letter to his office if requested. Please let me know if you
would prefer to transmit the letter to Entergy or would like us to. We will send a copy to EPA Region I for
their files as well.

Thanks for all your help during the consultation process!

Julie

Julie Crocker
Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930
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